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April 28, 1976

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Miss Gilpin:
For a dissertation and book I am writing about
Gertrude Kasebier I am very eager to know your
recollections of her. I have been able to learn
a great deal about her early years as a photographer,
and am now anxious to know about her influence on
younger photographers.
I wrote to you some while back mentioning my
interest in Kasebier, and expressing a wish to
see copies of your letters from Mrs. Kasebier,
but have received no reply. If it is more convenient
to talk on the phone than to write, I will be happy
to phone you.
With thanks for your assistance,

Sincerely yours,

Barbara L. Michaels
Assistant Curator, Atget Collection


